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19/04/2024  22:02:042024/0361/P COMMNT Nadia Genovese There are two large trees at the very back of the garden which are very dangerous and have a tendency of 

shedding branches. These trees are protruding into the neighbour gardens of Daleham Gardens. Children 

play in these gardens and the trees with the weak branches are a life threat. The trees have been neglected in 

the last 3-4 years and need to have some branches to be cut. Please include tree cutting services into the plan 

so it can be safe for the kids to play and execute it asap.

The landlady has been told about the matter but no action so far has been taken.
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